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                   Saturday, June 9,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Filomena T. Cardoso  

Requested by: Oscar & Luisiana  

                        Drumonde   

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Lisa Baptista   

Requested by: Family  

 

Sunday, June 10, 2018 
10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Dorothy M. Matheron 

Requested by: Duane Matheron Family  
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Bill S. Sousa   

Requested by: Wife & Family   

Intention of: Cesar J. Pessoa  

                 “Happy Birthday” 

Requested by: Parents

Intention: Louis F. Terra  

Requested by: Jorge & Bernandette        

                        Vieira Family  

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention:  For Our Parish  

Requested by: Amelia Lemos  

 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, June 11, 2018 
No 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 
6:00 p.m.  

Intention : Frank & Eduardina Silveira   

Requested by: Helena Silva & Family 

Intention: Joe B. Coelho  

Requested by: Family  

Wednesday, June 13, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Manuel & Adeline Gomes   

Requested by: Joe & Janet Gomes 

Intention:Lawrence & Shirley Freeberg  

Requested by: Christopher & Sandra   

                        Freeberg   
 

Thursday, June 14, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Manuel Rodrigues  

Requested by: Fernando & Mary   

                        Rodrigues 

Intention: Francisco Feliciano  

Requested by: Wife 

 11:30 a.m. Senior Day Mass 

Intention: Urbano Nascimento   

Requested by: Felishmina Noronha 

 

Friday, June 15, 2018 
8:00 a.m.  

Intention:Manuel & Adelino Enes  

Requested by: Manuel & Maria Avila 

                   Saturday, June 16,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Joe V. & Maria Lourenco  

Requested by: Pat & Connie Bivens            

                        Family  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Manuel & Lorinda Cunha   

Requested by: Victor & Lauralee Cunha 

 

Sunday, June 17, 2018 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Father’s Day  
 

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: George & Frances Dildine 

Requested by: Christopher & Sandra   

                        Freeberg   
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Gabriel Oliveira  

Requested by: Wife & Family   

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention:  Domingos & Lurdes Bertao  

Requested by: Joao & Maria Bertao  

 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

Intention: People of the Parish  

 

 

 

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Joao Avelar, Eliza Alves, Mary Beaman, Violet Brazil, Isabel Costa, Elvira Freitas, Jared 

Germann, Cheryl Komos-Morse, Doris Krikorian, Patrick Leyden, Josephina Martins, Esther Martinez, Leonor Melo, Gloria 

Jean Mendes, Carmen Moura, Prescilla Moura,Antonio Oliveira, Eliseu Pacheco, Mary Roberts, Joe & Lourdes Rocha, Maria 

Rocha, Maria Rosa, Jeannie Tristant & Anthony Vierra.  Please remember if you have an ill family member or friend that 

you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

 

 

 

Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ June 10, 2018 

 “And if a house is divided against itself, that house will not be able to stand.” – MARK 3:25 

Do your parish ministries complement each other or do they compete against each other? Is your parish “one Body of 

Christ” or a bunch of little, separate ministries controlled by human ego? The goal of all parish ministries is to bring 

people to Christ. All of our parish work should be for the glory of God’s name, not our own name 

 

THIS WEEKEND Special Collection will be held for the Priests’ Retirement Fund.  Your contributions will help the 

following dedicated and faithful men who served our parish faithfully: Msgr. Walter Minhoto 87-95, Rev. Joseph Heffernan 

99-01 & Rev. James Kudilil 01-02.  Please show your appreciation by being as generous as you can. 

 



We Congratulate the newest members of 

our Catholic Faith Community who is 

being baptized this weekend:Giovanni 

Mylo Cardoso, son of John & Jenna and 

Carter Anthony Couto son of Steven & 

Stoney, Henry John Locke son of Sean 

& Anjelica. We pray that they and their 

families will continue to grow in faith 

and in the love of Jesus as they remain 

close to His church. 
 

Remember Your Father in a 

Special Way 

Fr. Marcelinus will be offering a Novena 

of Masses for our Fathers beginning 

Sunday, June 18th.  Envelopes will be 

available in the main entrance of the 

church.  Please fill out the offering 

envelope and drop it in the basket in 

front of the Altar on Father’s day 

weekend.  The card is yours to send to 

your special Dad.  This is a nice way to 

remember your father either living or 

deceased or a special person in your life, 

on his day, by sending a Spiritual 

Bouquet! 

June  Senior Citizens  

Mass & Luncheon 

Join us for our monthly gathering on 

Thursday, June  14th     beginning with 

the recitation of the Rosary at 11:00 

a.m. followed by a delicious luncheon & 

Bingo in the Parish Hall.  Remember, 

this is open to ALL senior citizens free 

of charge. 
 

Speaking of Seniors…. 
Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s Scholarships 

Sponsored by Our Lady of the Rosary 

Festa  on behalf of the Parish will be 

awarding scholarships to high school 

graduating seniors.  Parents of the 

graduate must be registered parishioners 

of Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s for at least 1 

year and candidate has received their 

sacraments of Communion & 

Confirmation at Holy Rosary.  Pick up 

an application at the office. Completed 

applications need to be returned by 

August  31st, and must have an official 

high school transcript with 

application.  If you have any questions 

regarding the scholarships please call the 

parish office.  
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
CCD registration forms for the 
2017-2018 School can be found at 
all church entrances and at the 
parish office.  All forms in the 
packet must be completed and 
turned in with appropriate 
documentation, by June 28th.  
 

Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  We are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. We are looking for 14 
people to commit to 3 Sunday’s for 
the year.  All materials are 
provided.  If you are interested in 
serving in this special ministry 
please call Dina 632-7163.  
 

CCD teachers are needed for the 
2018-2019 school year 

We especially need a 7th grade, 8th 
grade and 9th teacher on  
Wednesday nights from 6:45pm to 
8:30pm, and a Kindergarten 
teacher on Tuesday from 2:30-
3:45pm.  If you are interested in 
learning more please contact  
Dina at 632-7163. 
 

Please direct all CCD related calls 
to 632-7163.  Please leave a message 
if your phone call is not personally 
answered and your call will be 
returned.  
 

Shipwrecked rescued by Jesus  
We would like to thank everyone 
who donated items towards VBS.  
This really helped to keep 
expenses down…  We would also 
like to thank the kitchen crew for 
all their help!! We also had 45 Jr. 
High and High School students 
who were crew leaders and 120 
participants. Holy Rosary / St. 
Mary’s  would especially like to 
thank Shasta Oliveira for being in 
charge of VBS this year!!! You did 
an awesome job!!  
  

1st Communion Banners, pictures 
and certificates will be ready for 
pick up beginning Tuesday, June 
12th in the par4ish office 8-12 and 
1-3 M-Thur. Or by appointment by 
calling 632-7163. 
 

 
 

Our offering collection for June 2 & 3 $4,247.00 

Last year June 3 & 4 $4,556.00.   

Missionary Appeal $3,032.00 
 

Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias! 

 

A Night in Nigeria 
In place of the Luau, SALT will be 

hosting the fun Nigerian inspired 

event to benefit our Church, Friday, 

July 27th at the Vierra’s. Tickets are 

now available at the parish office.    
 

Purchasing an Annual Memorial 

Candle in honor of a loved one or 

for a special intention is a 

wonderful way to remember your 

loved one while supporting the 

parish and beautifying the sacred 

space of our church. Your 

memorial candle by our Lady of the 

Rosary or St. Joseph’s statue will 

“burn” for one full year in honor of 

your loved one or your special 

intention. 

A plaque displaying the name of 

your intention will be mounted in 

front of each candle.  And will 

remain for one year. 

The annual offering for each candle 

is $250.00. 

For further information please pick 

up a form at the church entrance or 

call the parish at  

667-8961. 
 

For those who took envelopes for 

the Sons of Mary Mother of Mercy 

appeal, we ask that you return them 

as soon as you are able.   

Thank you for your support.  

 
Thank You  

Fr. Alex Pacheco wishes to 

thank everyone who 

shared in his special 

celebration of his 50th 

Anniversary of 

ordination, whether it 

was with your presence, 

prayers, gifts, or cards. 

Your thoughtfulness was 

truly appreciated.  


